
"Building Digital Literacy and Competencies in Health Professions Education; an 
interactive e-Workshop" with Poh-Sun Goh 
 
"One week ahead of the day of the session, I will be emailing participants the website link for 
a purpose built open access website, containing material for pre-reading, reflection and 
'homework', which I request participants spend one hour working through before the session. 
There will be a 'micro-assessment' exercise where participants will be requested to post on a 
digital bulletin board their personal takeaways from reviewing the session material, and 
potential action steps moving forward. The deadline for participants to post their 'homework' 
on the digital bulletin board is latest by Saturday, May 20, 2023; one day before the session. 
We will be starting the session reviewing these participants' posts. Doing this 'homework' 
and posting on the bulletin board before the session is a mandatory preparation and learning 
activity before the session, in order to be prepared, have started process to personalise the 
session content and practices for their own professional setting and needs, and be to be 
able to participate fully, and derive maximum potential value from the interactive discussions 
during the live session." 
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Participant Posts below: 
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Please add your posts between makers “ - “  
Please keep adding spaces and markers “-” for each new post. 
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